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Messages from the Headteacher 
 

Y7 Parent/Carer feedback survey In order to support our work around transition please complete 
the short survey via this link  We value your feedback. 
 
Y11 Support Packs—The Y11 Support Pack 1 has been issued to all Y11s and is available here on the 
school website  
 
Extra Curricular Activities—Please follow this link to access our day to guide for all extra curricular 
activities for the Autumn Term. Unfortunately, Dance is cancelled on Monday 2nd October and War-
hammer is cancelled Tuesday 3rd October. 
 
Y7 maths assessment—In the week commencing 9th October, Y7 students will complete their first 
Maths assessment in lessons. More information was sent via class charts this week. If you require 
any support please email harrisonr@laurencejackson.org 
 
Learning4Life—RSE Parental Consultation—It has come to our attention that the link included within 
the RSE Parental Consultation letter sent out last week did not work. To access this please follow this 
link: https://laurencejackson.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/033-LJS-0924-RSE-Policy-AS.pdf  
You are welcome to contact Miss Russell to discuss the programme further via email:  
russellp@laurencejackson.org 
 
Lunch accounts—please ensure to consistently check your child’s Gateway account and pay any out-
standing monies. The account should always be in credit if your child has school lunches. If you think 
you may qualify for free school meals, please complete the form via this link. If your child is on free 
school meals, this comprises a school lunch; any extras to this incur a charge. 

Celebrating Student Success  

Congratulations to our Year 9 Boys Football team who won the Redcar 
and Cleveland tournament at Ryehills School on Tuesday night this week! 
Our Year 8 boys also drew 1-1 with Ryehills on Wednesday night. LJS Year 
7 Boys won all three of their football fixtures defeating Sacred Heart, 
Freeborough and Ryehills on Thursday night. Well done everyone! 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=lgoQnM-Lu0eB-yCK2IprZm1B_7ix1JVGrcv7yDSrjeNUOE9JRTdSUTlHNzdPRkdLUU0yNkcwWDlISy4u
https://laurencejackson.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/Y11-Support-Pack-Term-1.pdf
https://heyzine.com/flip-book/9be453ee39.html
mailto:harrisonr@laurencejackson.org
https://laurencejackson.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/033-LJS-0924-RSE-Policy-AS.pdf
mailto:russellp@laurencejackson.org
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European Day of Languages 

It was great to see members of staff fully embracing European Day of Languages on Tuesday 26th 
September. There were some great costumes on display! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

European Day of Languages Activities 

We are running a host of European Language based activities next week which have been shared 
with students and posted on our Facebook page. This culminates in the great European Bake Off. 
Please see opposite for instructions on how to enter. Cakes must be brough to school on Wednesday 
4th October where they will go on sale after school.  

All students are invites to enter, and also bring money to purchase cakes at the end of the school 
day. Please see information in this bulletin outlining an opportunity for students to watch a Spanish 
film in school next week. 

Safeguarding Spotlight 
 

To ensure that we all stay safe online, a reminder to please check your child’s electronic devices, en-
suring that all accounts they have are fully secure and not open to the public. Online safety is an es-
sential part of keeping our young people safe.  




